
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release:  

Kentenhkó:wa/November 19, 2021 

KAWEHNO:KE MEDICAL CLINIC STAFF RETURNING 

TO CLINIC BUILDING 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne’s Wholistic Health & Wellness Program is informing the 

community that effective Monday, November 22, 2021, the Kawehno:ke Medical Clinic 

(KMC) staff will be returning to the medical clinic building.  

When arriving for appointments at the KMC building, please wait in your vehicle until staff 

has informed you to enter the facility. Any information or paperwork that needs to be 

picked up can be done so at the pick-up window, or via curbside service. 

For any questions, or to schedule an appointment with the Kawehno:ke Medical Clinic 

team, please call 613-932-5808. We appreciate the community’s patience and 

understanding during this time.  


